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Dear parents and guardians,

| hope this message finds you and your loved ones safe and well. 'm reaching out to share some

important news concerning our school community.

During last night's school committee meeting, it was announced that Superintendent Thomson was
on leave. We appreciate everyone's respect for his privacy at this time. |, Dr. Munoz, have been
appointed Acting Superintendent, and Matthew Wells has been appointed Acting Assistant
Superintendent. As a team, we will focus on leading the district to a successful close of the current

school year.

| want to recognize the incredible dedication and hard work of our teachers. They are the backbone of
our children's education, and we sincerely appreciate their commitment, especially during these

challenging times.

As we navigate these uncertain times together, we must come together as a community. We
understand that there may be hurdles ahead, but we are here to support you and your children every

step of the way.

We are committed to addressing any challenges that arise collaboratively. Your feedback and input
are invaluable to us as we work to ensure that your children receive the best possible education.

Looking ahead, we are actively preparing for the transition to a new superintendent in July. We are
dedicated to making this transition as smooth as possible so that your children's education remains

our top priority.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we will navigate these changes and
continue to provide a nurturing and supportive learning environment for your children.

Warm regards,

0.9. Menoz €d LD

Acting Superintendent



